
Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakim to discuss urging the voters to update their data with
Electoral Commission

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakim, head of the Iraqi National Alliance, received at his office in Baghdad

the board of commissioners of the Independent High Electoral Commission Tuesday 27/9/2016.

\r\n

His eminence discussed board of commissioners combining the two electoral practices in one

practice, and stressed the necessity of urging the voters to update their data.

\r\n

His eminence stressed that the elections are the most important aspects of the democratic

process and the Electoral Commission is the side that secure the voters.


